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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERAT
REQUESTED VARIANCE
ILLIMOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCR 1324

4

January 2013

Wir. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Hlinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, 1L 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Bocket Mo, PC
Dear Mr. Therriault:

Irespectfully re ’}UEs'{ that the Hlinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief fron comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's planis from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvemenis during fwo years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the siate program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 8§45 men and women, 64 percent of tham union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busi;;esses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS




2/19/2013 PC #6128

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Reguested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation 1s requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS




2/19/2013 PC #6129

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS




2/19/2013 PC #6130

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
[linois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS




2/19/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
[llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

PC #6131



2/19/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
[llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

PC #6132



2/19/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
[linois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the TPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

PC #6133



2/19/2013 PC #6134

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL. 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS




2/19/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of ifs environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

PC #6135



2/19/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
[llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of ifs environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

[ also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

PC #6136



2/19/2013 PC #6137

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

l also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizalions, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requesteéd'yari'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
o, -,
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019,

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them mémbers of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Tlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly §5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬂ'yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Brao Buckherm I
ADDRESS  JR{ CHESTERFIELO PR OSuWéey A

eloc/el/c



2/19/2013 PC #6139

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods -and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busip_esses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requestesa’yari'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME = /."/z, Upprnorer?

ADDRESS 2o/ yd  dfnie o 28 j,
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction prograni. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting,

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Ilinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requestéﬂ’yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter. _

ADDRESS /67 é/aewwig T/ 2€ -
CA/L//' S s i T2 Cer/gg -




2/19/2013 PC #6141

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busipesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste':'c'l’yari’ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
NAME e /
ADDRESS ~ Qo7 FopésT (’f/ A 9eh TL Goop D
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-ycar emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Ilinois organizations, and nearly $35
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste"'!'(':lfyarfance.

Thank you for consichAan my letter.
N b
NAME 1 S i rthen S
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2/19/2013 PC #6143

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Hlinois Pollution Contro] Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste’!a'yarfance.

Thank you for C{an‘;ici?ring my lf‘}é;. ;/?f , Cé)

ADDRESS 0. EW K1Y
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2/19/2013 PC #6144

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Hlinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middie of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Ilinois organizalions, and nearly §5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste;’d!yari'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Kéﬁéfl een 1\65“2&( .
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2/19/2013 PC #6145

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a |2-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet al] requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizalions, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬁ’yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Ay £ //vszé

ADDRESS Y Y/D  trmpotd  pAEES ]
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2/19/2013 PC #6147

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, 1L 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Contro] Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬁ'yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME At F o o

ADDRESS 245 Ui, e [T -
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION'’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. Joln Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes arid Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesté’c‘fyari’ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME ﬁ-k«,s A_TT’DL/"—‘)

1

ADDRESS 250 /.‘)%-Hf 2T A We, Se e A s 222 /:EL / & 007




2/19/2013 PC #6149

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements d uring two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Ilinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and B‘usigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requestead’yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Bea Hectzle

ADDRESS S207 Ok osd Dene Uk P s
Gsle, TL Loy
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

M. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
lllinois Poliution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet al requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizalions, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busipesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste”c‘llyari’ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
NAME “ohawe Qu S

ADDRESS ) 01 NV T7[Y o4 SouJﬂ;th{Wﬂg L
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

l'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Ilinois companies and to support various Illinojs organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and ‘Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteic'llyéri'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Nlinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019,

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction prograni. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Eusigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesté’c‘llyarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
ADDRESS  _[b3( é@wm{gﬂft@i Dr B
iH.ck(%M e &
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION'’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

Ialso would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste“!'c'l"ya‘.ri'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter,
A
NAME /jf;/&:azx' ,M/@/mzé*f

ADDRESS  ///Y Zitégpove (7 o
Aoroen T ¢I50Y =




2/19/2013 PC #6154

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet al] requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

1 also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requestéa’yarfance.

Thank you for considering my \Jﬁﬁr.
NAME A OhA 2 <

ADDRESS 617 TH¥m £5
ScHAvmaL~ o

6079 3
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes ard Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteac"l“yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

T~

NAME /-{/ZL,W; Ses it
ADDRESS 1S40 Crogly (F Rocitord Py 6o Y ;
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizalions, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬁ’yariance.

Thank you for congidering my letter.
NAME iy /,WX
y ) a

- s ) X ;
ADDRESS [ [ H.}'SY [y éal()}o.f (r iole ,/_:./




2/19/2013 PC #6157

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
20109.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goodsand services
from Ilinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬁ!yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
N
NAME 25 ton @J\u&() Mw\%_/

ADDRESS  Jod §. Geores ST pmT PrRoSPECT, Tl
GO S
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants {from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction progran. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
[t provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and B’usigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requesteﬁ’yarfance.

Thank you for COQ§§§@1§YJW€T- ( - “)
NAME [e \2%

ADDRESS oS Hiccceexr fivod. HE




2/19/2013 ' PC #6159

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the conmpany's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste";c'l’yarfance.

Thank you for consiZem' g my letter.
/ /x A
NAME [/”K’cﬂﬁ/ [ M/CW/ Lu@”?/”
= 1

I IR o
ADDRESS 54 % Shamgact ;)VLe o




2/19/2013 PC #6160

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Ilinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requesteadfyarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

A e A /7L

o / ’."
NAME Feid D 7! A & 5 8 i

ADDRESS 291527 A 8 (o ()|
[AKEVLLA, T, oo
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them meémbers of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods -and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly §5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and B‘usigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requeste&c'l'yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
NAME lonncp TEZRAZ A _
ADDRESS i) = . Praponegtln pol AT !
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I'respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Contro] Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental conmmitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Hlinois organizations, and nearly §5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste‘?l'yari'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
llinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the lllinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet al] requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them mémbers of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods-and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and B’usigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 12s0usa]  Syine Loty

! ;

ADDRESS 950 A), Cownd B s £ O W 5y S
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction progran. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Ilinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requesteéd’yarfance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME {2/_,4, S TR~ el

[N~

ADDRESS  Z£2 € Tac¥ can &3 o
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Nlinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24
Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the 1llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I'also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them mémbers of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizalions, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state, It is deserving of your support for the requesteéd'yari'ance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME e

e SE
ADDRESS () e o
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Ilinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the llinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company's plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction progran. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Hlinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and Busigesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requeste’d’yeirfance.

Thank you for consiQ@;ing my letter.
e Sz LMt

ADDRESS 24 ¥ St S :
Erwoop /L bey2| -




